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Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane OLD 40ao 

Sir, 

I would like to urge your committee to consider banning the use of how to vote cards 
at elections. Apart from the environmental considerations~ the huge waste of paper 
and energy to produce and print them: it would save voters the trauma of walking the 
gauntlet when they have to vote. 

Now that ca1didates are listed under their party affiliations, how to vote pamphlets are 
not needed. If there is an argument for them. there can be one of each on the walls of 
the election booth. That's a much belter system than the one currently in place. 




